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  HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
13th December to 19th December 2019 

        

                                 Elah-Louise in Elm will be 5                           Amber in Willow will be 6     

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 
Attendance 

Total  
lates 
this 
week  

This 
week’s 
points 

Total  
Points 

 
 

Well 
done    
Oak 
Class 
98.9% 
this 
week! 

CHESTNUT 95.9% 4 4 46 

ELM 96.7% 4 6 32 

WILLOW 97.3% 7 8 32 

HAZEL 96.0% 4 5 32 

SYCAMORE 92.1% 5 2 32 

OAK 98.9% 6 9 31 

ASH 97.1% 3 7 30 

HAWTHORN 92.6% 5 3 30 

PALM 91.4% 2 1 21 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET-96% 

           This week’s attendance–95.3%                                               
We have not met our target this week. 

Diary Dates for this Half Term 
 
Chestnut Class Recorder Assembly—Friday 13th December                  
9.00am  
 
Christmas Fayre — Friday 13th December 3.30pm—5.00pm 
 
Christmas Jumper Day — Friday 13th December  
 
Panto in a Day– Monday 16th December 
 
Year 2 to sing at Longbridge Retirement Village—Wednesday 
18th December  
 
Christmas Dinner Day — Wednesday 18th December  
 
Party Day—Thursday 19th December–  children can wear own 
clothes 
 
Singing Club Performance—Friday 20th December 9.00am  
 
Christmas Carols in Playground– Friday 20th December 1.30pm 

   Lunch Menu Week 1            

NAG ON THE RAG   

Please name all your child’s coats, hats, gloves.                    
Thank you  

 
  NO CLUBS NEXT WEEK 

Multi Skills, Football, Sign Language and Singing 
Club  

have all finished this week.  
We hope your child has enjoyed these this term.  

What a lovely week….  
           
Three fantastic Nativity shows!  
Thank you to everyone who helped provide   
costumes, encouraged the children to earn 
their parts and the words to the songs.  
It was worth every bit of effort. 
We are so proud of our youngest children– they were a 
credit to themselves, school and to all their families. Well 
done to them all! 

 
Year One and Two walked to  
St Stephen’s church and sang carols for 
older members of our community.  
They sounded fabulous and performed with 
such enthusiasm and enjoyment  

and acted as great ambassadors for our school. Thank you 
to them. 
Year One also enjoyed a visit from Heather 
Barnes, a talented flutist to bring to life their 
work on The Nutcracker.  

LOST PROPERTY                         
We have a lot of lost property in school. Please 
come and have a look if you have lost any items 
of uniform. Anything not collected will be            
donated to Rubery Swap Shop on the last day of 
term. Thank you.  

CHRISTMAS FAYRE  

 A huge thank you to everyone who has     

donated, bought, baked and made items for our      

Christmas Fayre.  

Did you know… 

Dentists recommend children brush their teeth twice a day for two 

minutes each time, using a pea sized amount of toothpaste. 

Christmas Dinner                              
If your child has sandwiches and would like a school        
Christmas dinner next Wednesday please let the 
school office know. Thank you.  

School Catering 
An email has been sent to you this week with a survey attached regarding 
catering at our school.  
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MCPS1119  We would be grateful if 
you could complete it  by Friday 20th December. Thank you.  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MCPS1119

